From:
 2002 Act Review

 Subject:
 "Stop the Loopholes"

 Date:
 29 March 2016 11:47:16

Dear Madam, Sir

It has been brought under my attention, that you are reviewing the Protection of Wild Mammals (Scotland) Act 2002.

Although the Act is meant to prevent fox hunting with dogs, it seems this cruel practise is still being done. How come there hasn't been any prosecutions? This is because there are various loopholes in the Act.

When reviewing, please take a look at why there still are hunts for pleasure and why this is still legal.

Please create a watertight law which means these 'pleasure hunts' will not be legal any longer.

Kind Regards,

Josine Atsma



This email was scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisations IT Helpdesk.

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.

This email has been received from an external party and
has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.
